



Kentmere Avenue Rochdale OL12 9EE

e: office@kentmereacademy.co.uk w: kentmereacademy.co.uk t: 01706 647533

Executive Headteacher Mrs S. Isberg

Tuesday 9th March 2021

Dear Parents/ Guardians

As part of a Greater Manchester project, which involves bridging communities, one of our school governors is creating a video to encourage all adults to follow the COVID guidance. The video will be shown in schools, local communities and charity organisations across Greater Manchester.

The video will involve the children discussing the following points:

- Covid Virus is a serious virus and is extremely dangerous and we all have follow government and local council guidelines to stop the spread of the infection
- The vaccination program has started and it is even more important that we still follow the guidelines. Outlined by the Government and our local councils
- It is very important that you wash your hands with warm water and soap for a minimum of 20 seconds or use hand sanitizers
- It is very important to wear a face mask when you leave your house
- Keep at least 2 meters apart from non-family and family members not living in the same household
- For children it is important to follow school guidelines to keep us all safe
- Adults will be vacationed in order of medical vulnerability, this means those people who are more likely to fall seriously ill if they catch the infection.

If you would like your child to take part in this video, please sign the attached consent form.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me in school.

Yours Sincerely,

Woleman

Mrs Coleman Deputy Head

I give permission for my child everyone to follow COVID guidance, which will be shown	
Parent/ Guardian:	-
Date:	

